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This bill would be the beginning of the end of Oregon's  land use system that has 

served us so well?.I was a land use lawyer for the state of Oregon for 19 years.  I 

saw many, many times how the our land use laws were appropriately used to protect 

farm land, improve the quality of life for neighborhoods, and promote responsible, 

affordable, and climate- friendly development.  These bills are irresponsible and 

dangerous.  Please do not move them forward. 

 


